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MEDIA RELEASE

March 4, 2021
Armed Robbery

Beverly Hills, CA — On Thursday, March 4, 2021, at approximately 2:09 p.m. the Beverly Hills Police Department
received a 911 call reporting a robbery with gunshots having been fired at a restaurant located in the 400 Block of
N. Canon Drive. Beverly Hills Police arrived at the location within 90 seconds and tended to an adult female
victim who was suffering from a gunshot wound. The female was at the location with two other people when three
male suspects demanded property from another patron. One of the suspects shot the female and the three suspects
fled the location on foot.

The victim was treated by Beverly Hills Fire Department Paramedics and was transported to a local hospital with
non-life threatening injuries. A second victim suffered physical injury during the incident and she was treated at
the scene.

Beverly Hills Police Department Detectives are actively investigating this incident and traffic around the
restaurant will be impacted for several hours due the 400 block of Canon Drive being shut down for investigation.
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